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We continue to have a number of Covid cases in the school community yet we are proud that this has 

had little impact on the amazing learning that has been taking place over the last week. 

Reception children in their PE sessions this week  were attempting yoga for the first time while  also 

producing some amazing Art based on London Landmarks. Having specialist Art, PE and Music 

teachers is something we are incredibly proud of at Southern Road. The amazing outcomes and work 

produced by the  pupils in these subjects show much of a positive impact these teachers have on the 

wider curriculum. 

Have a safe and enjoyable weekend

Mr MacGregor
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Safeguard question of the week

Well done and thank you to Ali from 6MC for his entry this week to last week’s 
question of how to keep yourself safe on public transport.
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How do you keep yourself safe and ensure you are not having 
too much screen time?
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